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Family Fun Day – Next Friday!! 
 
We are all looking forward to our huge Family 
Fun Day that is planned for next Friday.  It 
starts at 4pm! 
 
There are so many exciting things planned for 
the day.  Some of these include: 
 
Magic show, Hunter Valley Zoo, games and 
rides, bbq, cake stalls, white elephant stall, 
lucky dips, throw a sponge at the teacher 
(and Principal!). 
 

 
 
 
Our P&C have been working for a year  to 
make this day perfect! 
 
Please come along and enjoy the afternoon 
with us! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Raffles - 
 
The raffles prizes that are going to be drawn 
next week are SPECTACULAR! 
 

First prize is $1000 cash!!! 
 
There are also holidays, vouchers and so 
many more prizes that could be won.  If you 
wish to buy some tickets, please give us a 
call. 
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Reports - 
 
Our teachers are currently finalising your 
childrens reports.  These will be sent home 
on Friday 4th December.   
 
Parent/teacher/student interviews will be 
conducted on the 9th and 10th of December.  
If you would like to have an interview please 
contact your teacher! 

 

 
 
 
Paper Plane Competition - 
 
A few of our Cooranbong students attended a 
Paper Planes workshop at Morisset PCYC.  
Dylan Parker (the man who inspired the 
movie Paper Planes) conducted the 
workshop and taught the children about 

aerodynamics and showed them how to 
make many different kinds of paper planes. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
The children then got to make them and they 
had a competition to see whose plane could 
fly the furthest.  Well done to Lydon who 
came second and Harvey who came fourth! 
 
Both boys received prizes for being in the top 
ten!  Well done Lydon and Harvery  
 
 

Family Fun Day Update – 

 
Origin places a strong focus on education in 
local communities and is pleased to be able 
to support Cooranbong Public School’s 
Family Fun Afternoon.  This is the second 
year the event will be held. 
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“Cooranbong Public School does 
a fantastic job in putting on an 
afternoon of fun activities for the 
community.  Origin is excited to 
support Cooranbong’s fundraising 
efforts to raise money for covered 

walkways and to finish off various projects 
including the school hall”  Tony Phillips, Plant 
Manager, Eraring Power Station. 
  
Origin is the major sponsor of our first prize of 
$1,000 in the raffle.  Raffle ticket sales end at 
7.30pm on the night.   
 
We have some great news - players from the 
Morisset Bulls will be at the Family Fun 
Afternoon.  Some of the players started their 
schooling at Cooranbong Public School and 
are looking forward to visiting us on this 
occasion. 
 

 
 

Cake Stall – 

 
We are looking for donations for the Cake 
Stall which will be held at the Family Fun 
Afternoon.  Donations can be left at the 
canteen on Friday 4 December.  Thank you. 
 

 
Plant Stall – 
 
Seedlings are wanted for the Plant Stall at the 
Family Fun Night.  Donations can be left in 
the green house.  Thank you. 

 
 
Canteen News - 
 
As the year draws to a close the P&C would 
like to say thank you to all our Canteen 
Volunteers.  Without you there would be no 
canteen!  Your help is very much appreciated 
by the school community. 
 

Whether you are a Mum, Dad, Grandparent, 
Aunt or Uncle you are always welcome to 
help on the canteen.  
 
 

Canteen Roster 

Tue 1 Dec Sue B and Kay F 

Thu 3 Dec Jo P and Paula C 

Fri 4 Dec Sarah I and Karin K 

 
 
 

Important Dates 

Mon 30 Nov Reading Rewards 

Fri 4 Dec Student Reports sent home 

Fri 4 Dec Family Fun Day 

Mon 7 Dec Sports Presentation Day 

Tue 8 Dec School Presentation Day at MHS 

Thur 10 Dec Year 6 Farewell 

Tue 15 Dec Picnic Day 

Wed 16 Dec Students Last Day 

Thu 17 Dec Staff Development Day 

Fri 18 Dec Staff Development Day 

Thur 28 Jan Students Return to school 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Eureka Taekwondo 
Traditional Martial Art  

For Self Defence 
Just Turn Up Or Phone For Info  

all ages welcome. 
Held at Cooranbong School in the hall. 
Tuesday afternoons from 3pm till 4pm. 
 6th Dan Master Instructor Steve Turner 

Ph: 0400 002951 or email:  
eurekataekwondo@gmail.com 

Tuesdays 3pm till 4pm , 1 Free lesson 
 

 
 

mailto:eurekataekwondo@gmail.com
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This year at the Family Fun Night the 
students from the Kidpreneur program will be 
hosting a Lego Exhibition.  We are now 
calling for all the Lego Builders to get creative 
and build something amazing to enter into the 
competition.  It doesn’t have to be a particular 
set it could be your own creation.  Everyone 
who enters will go in the draw to win some 
great prizes! 
 
Each entry must have an entry form and gold 
coin donation. Entry forms will be available 
from your teachers.   
 
Visitors to the Lego Exhibition on the Family 
Fun Night will have a chance to vote for the 
winning creation.   
 
Students will also bring home a colouring-in 
sheet so they can enter into the colouring-in 
competition.  These must be returned to 
school by Wednesday 2 December.  These 
will also be available from the teachers. 
 
All money raised will go into the Kitchen 
Garden and Kidprenure program. 


